
Staff Regulations 

24. The Commission adopted its Staff Regulations. 

25. There was discussion of the draft regulation relating to delegation of authority by the 
Executive Secretary.  It was pointed out that the Financial Regulations provided for delegation of 
authority in financial matters, and that there might therefore be no specific need to provide for 
delegations in respect of other matters.  The Commission agreed to delete the draft regulation, on the 
understanding that the lack of any specific provision relating to delegation in the Staff Regulations 
should not restrict the Executive Secretary in the day-to-day operation of the Secretariat. 

 


